
Squirrel Class – Summer Term 1 

Land Ahoy! 

Homework Letter 

The homework last term was amazing!  It was great to see the wide variety of creative 

responses to the theme of the Enchanted Woodland.  

 

This term the children have a choice based around our topic of ‘Land Ahoy’ and we 

would like the children to choose one option from below: 

 Make a wanted poster of a mischievous pirate including their name and reward 

for finding them 

 Create your own pirate accessories such as a hat, hook or eyepatch  

 Create your own sea or beach monster 

 Make or draw an animal you may find on a beach or in the sea  

 

Send your homework in when it is ready as we would like to be able to display your 

creative work before we share it in class on Thursday 26th May. However, if your 

homework is very large please keep until on or just before 26thMay as we don’t have 

space for lots of large homework in class! 

 

We look forward to seeing all your amazing work!  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Yasmin Sheikh and the Squirrel Class team 


